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We have had a brilliant start to this half term with lots of exciting learning and activities. Earth week 

was fantastic; every child planted a sunflower and got a book to take home as part of the Great Big 



Carfield Book Swap. I would like to thank Sarah Dalrymple for coming in to deliver a very informative 
and interesting assembly about climate change and some of the exciting things she does in her role.  

 

 



 



Carfield Community Library 

 

Mrs Roberts and her Eco Squad organised a fantastic book swap event last week. To ensure that 

every child has the opportunity to read a book at home, we now have a community library that is 

based in the entrance by the school office. If you have any unwanted children's books, do donate 



bring them and put them on the shelf. Equally, please do encourage your children to borrow the 
books at any time.  

Uniform 

 

Further to correspondence in the last two weeks, we will be introducing new uniform from 

September 2022. The old colours will be phased out so that by September 2023 al l children will be in 

the navy uniform with grey or black trousers/shorts, dresses/skirts. Some people have asked about 

the royal blue being phased out slower to allow children to grow out of uniform. As a result of this 

the royal blue will be phased out by September 2024. We will donate all uniform that is no longer 

required to schools in Ghana.  

As part of our re-branding , we are currently designing a new website, which we hope will be more 
up to date and easier to navigate. This will be up and running  by the end of the year.  



Dates for your Diary  

 

Monday 9th- 12th May: Y6 SATs week 

Friday 13th May: Y5  boys/girls cricket 

Tuesday 17th May: Network Games 

Friday 20th May: Y6 boys/girls cricket 

Friday 27th May: School closed: Queen's Jubilee 

Monday 30th May: Half Term 

Monday 6th June: School Closed: INSET day 

Tuesday 7th June: First day back  

Friday 22nd July: Last day of school  


